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November

Events

January

Events

December

Events

Jan 7:  Ascona Mus Tournament, So CA Basque 
Club, Brinderson Hall

Jan 22:  KCBC NABO Mus Tournament, Bakersfield


Dec 17:  Christmas Party & Club 
Lunch, 12 noon, CBC.

Dec 25:  Basque Breakfast, Centro 
Basco, 10 a.m.


Nov 19:  Memorial Mass & Club Lunch, 
10 a.m., CBC.


Tripotas & Chicken

Adults:  $25   |   Child $10


(reminder:  Cider is available at the bar)

Our Basque priest, Father Anton Eguiguren, will be officiating mass at the Club.  A reminder that donations to Father Anton can 
be made directly to him by sending a check to:


Artzai Ona   |   PO Box 6439   |   Boise, Idaho 83707  

Although, Father Anton is serving in Merced, California, note the address and organization is located in Idaho and it is a NEW 

address. Be sure to place Father Anton's name in the "memo section" of the check.

NEXT CLUB EVENT: MEMORIAL MASS 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 19TH @ 10:00 a.m.


CLUB LUNCH @ 12:00 noon

Bring some canned goods to our Club lunch in November and 
receive at least one raffle ticket for a chance to win a meal at our 
February, 2024 Club lunch.

At our December Club Lunch on Sunday, December 17th, the Chino 
Basque Club will be collecting toys for Spark of Love Toy Drive. Last year 
we collected two huge boxes full.  At a minimum we want to match that, 
but would love to see this grow as well.  This program is through the 
County of Los Angeles Fire Department, ABC7, Toys for Tots and So 
California firefighters.

THIS HOLIDAY SEASON GIVE BACK TO OUR GREATER COMMUNITY

REMINDER TO MEMBERS:

UPCOMING ELECTIONS IN DECEMBER

Our 2024 Board elections are right around the 
corner. You will be receiving a ballot with the 
December newsletter. It is important to bring back 
or mail your ballot by Sunday, December, 17th.

WORLD MUS CHAMPIONSHIP 2023

The World Mus Championship of Basque Communities took place this 
past October in Valdivia, Chile.  Our own NABO representatives, 
Aitor Berrueta and Philippe Elicagaray, came in third place. 
Euskal Herria came in first place followed by Argentina in second. 
Congratulations to our Northern California team!

The two gentlemen are pictured above with NABO Mus Chairman, 
Pierrot Etcharren.



CONTACT LIST:

Club Board of Directors:

President: J.P. Iriart

Vice-President: Christian Jaureguy

Treasurer: Linda Iriart

Secretary / Newsletter: Marianna Etcheverria

Directors: Andréa Bidart, Dominique Camou, Louise Camou, Alain 
Duhart, Jeanette Duhart, Candida Echeverria, Kathie Goyeneche, Maite 
Maisterrena & Nancy Petrissans 

Mus Chairperson: J.P. Iriart

Kitchen Committee: Candida Echeverria, Steve Gamboa, Mitch 
Gariador, .J.P. Iriart  & Jeanette Bidart

Bar Committee: Nancy Petrissans, Jeanette Duhart & Linda Iriart 

Building Rental: Jeanette Duhart

Land & Building Maintenance: J.P. Iriart, Maite Maisterrena & 
Marianna Etcheverria

Xori Ttipiak: Michelle Jaureguy (h) & Michelle Jaureguy (t)

Eskualdun Izarrak:  Elena, Jeanine & Emma Duhart & Marcel 
Almirantearena

Eskualdun Izarrak:  Elena, Jeanine & Emma Duhart & Marcel 
Almirantearena

Dantzari Onestak:  Elena, Jeanine & Emma Duhart & Marcel 
Almirantearena

Gauden Bat:  Christian Jaureguy & Jackie Iriart Ramirez

Entertainment:  Andréa Bidart-Oteiza & Maite Maisterrena

Klika Coordinator:  Charlot Aguerre

Klika Instructor:  Gilbert Lanathoua

NABO Representatives:  Denis Petrissans & Marianna Etcheverria

Basque Liturgies:  Aita Anton Egiguren, Germaine Lanathoua & 
Evelyne Lanathoua Good


Scholarship Committee Board of Directors:

President: Kathie Goyeneche

Vice-President: Marianna Etcheverria

Treasurer: Jeanette Duhart

Secretary: Begoña Echeverria

Director: Candida Echeverria

  Donations ca
n be sent to: Chino Basque Club   


PO Box 1080   | 
  Chino, CA 91710

OROITZAPENA

SCHOLARSHIP FUND

In Memory of all those who left this world a better place by Cecile Kruse
In Memory of all those we lost in 2023 by Nancy & Denis Petrissans

In Memory of Bernard Inchauspe by Nancy Zubiri
In Memory of Bernard Inchauspe by Suzanne Taix
In Memory of Bernard Inchauspe by Jeanne Linda Elliott


Total Collected:  $1,250

GENERAL FUND

General Donation by Susan McCartney

General Donation by Nancy & Denis Petrissans

In Memory of Bernard Inchauspe by Linda & JP Iriart

In Memory of Don Oxarart by John Oxarart

In Memory of Emerita Echaide by Juan Echaide Family

In Memory of Javier Garro by Susan & Ben Bidart


Total Collected:  $615

LIKE TO PLAY MUS?

For those of you looking for things to do, 
consider joining a group of people who play 
"mus" twice a week.  They meet every 
Wednesday (Centro Basco or Taylors) and every 
Sunday at the Centro Basco.  The group begins 
with lunch and then play after lunch.


More players are always welcome!

PO Box 1080

Chino, CA 91710



